
 

 

 
   

CAASPP stands for the California Assessment of Student 
Performance and Progress. It's a system of statewide 
assessments designed to evaluate how well students in grades 
3rd-8th and 11th are meeting the state's academic standards in 
English Language Arts/Literacy (ELA), mathematics, and Science. 
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Your child’s individualized results from end-of-year statewide 
CAASPP assessments such as Smarter Balanced Assessment 
(SBAC) or California Science Test (CAST). 
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Parents can access their child’s report by logging onto the 
ATLAS Parent Portal. If you do not have access to the portal, 
please contact your child's school. 
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Results are used to pinpoint areas where students may need 
additional support in the coming school year. It’s normal for 
students to have both academic strengths and areas that require 
more attention and improvement. These results are not used to 
decide whether a student will advance to the next grade. 
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You are an important part of your child’s education. Explain to 
your child that these tests are used as tools to help them learn, 
and that they should not be anxious or scared. Remind your 
child that you and their teacher want them to try their very best 
and are there to help, every step of the way. 

 
For more information regarding score reports and to better understand your 

child’s strengths and areas of improvement, please visit Starting Smarter website 
at https://ca.startingsmarter.org. 

https://ca.startingsmarter.org/

